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Are You Participating in Food Service Events?  
Don’t Miss this Meeting! 

 

 
The ALAMEDA COUNTY  

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH 
In partnership with the 

Livermore Valley Winegrowers Association 
is hosting an important workshop on 

 
 

Topics include: 
 

 Product Sampling 
 Food Permit Categories 
 Winery Operation Exemption 

 Temporary Events 
 Catered Events 
 Private vs Public Events 

 

 
Where: Martinelli Center 
 3585 Greenville Road 
 Livermore, CA 94550   
 
When: Monday, October 28, 2013 
 
Time: 10A – 12 noon 
 
Who Should Attend?  Winery Proprietors, Tasting Room Managers and staff, Restaurant 
Owners, Food Trucks, Catering Companies, Food Booth Operators 
 

To reserve seats, please e-mail the number attending to:  membership@LVwine.org. If you have any questions about 
this workshop, please contact Tiffany Brown 510.567.6741 or Cynthia Bartus 510.567.6714 at the Department of 
Environmental Health or the Winegrowers office at 925.447.9463.  
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